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Chairman Proctor and members of the committee, 

I am in support of designating ballots received via remote ballot box being labeled as provisional.  This 

will allow for verification of the ballot’s authenticity and help alleviate some of the concerns with the 

“drop boxes”.  The verification process should ensure legal ballots are properly counted and any 

counterfeit ballots would not be.   

 

Kari Sue 

    Vosburgh 

We The People KS 

Sedgwick County Precinct Committeewoman 

 

 


